
Dear Senators, 
Please do not pass SB621.  We live in Yachats and local laws recently put in place to restrict vacation 
rentals will be negated if this bill passes.Of 9 homes on NW Salmon, 3 are vacation rentals.Our sweet 
little community was turning into a transient vacation rental destination instead of a community of 
permanent residents. 
Thank you, 
Polly Piraino 
Yachats, Oregon. 
 


